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TRAFFIC ADVISORY  
 

Effective Tuesday, October 3 to Thursday, October 5, the eastbound ramp access from the 
Perimeter Highway northbound to the TransCanada Highway eastbound will be closed.  
 
The temporary closure is required to permit ramp construction as part of the Red River Floodway 
Expansion Project. 
 
As a result, the public is advised to plan for alternate routes. Two possible alternatives include: 
 

• Taking Lagimodiere Boulevard northbound off the Perimeter Highway (PTH 100) and 
then turning eastbound at the junction of Lagimodiere Highway and Fermor Avenue 
(Trans-Canada Highway) prior to the construction zone; or   

• Taking three of the loops on the existing PTH 100 / TCH #1 Interchange beginning from 
the northbound to westbound loop, then westbound to southbound loop, and finally 
southbound to eastbound loop. 

 
The public is advised to watch for temporary detour signs and other safety signs in the vicinity of 
construction. 
 
The pubic is also reminded that, to ensure the safety of construction workers and the traveling 
public, the speed limit on the Trans Canada Highway Bridge Site is restricted to 70 km/h and is 
further reduced to 60 km/h when passing construction workers and equipment.  
 
The Manitoba Floodway Authority and Manitoba Infrastructure and Transportation would like to 
thank you, in advance, for exercising caution when traveling in the vicinity of the floodway 
expansion project. Thank you for your co-operation and patience as the floodway expansion 
project proceeds.  
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